
Subject: 
RESPONDING TO MS. SEVEN'S  JOINT REPORT

From:  "Tony" <Tony@JAHTruth.net>
Date:  Sat, June 14, 2014 12:18 am
To:  David.Crompton@Southyorks.pnn.police.uk
Cc:  x.missy@yahoo.com
Priority:  Normal

Dear David,

I hope this finds you well in good spirit and having a good day.

This is just a reminder that on 15th April 2014, you gave your word to get back to Ms. Seven 
with respect to the joint report which we handed in together for your attention. That was on 
5th July 2013. Since you have had this report for nearly one year now, and Ms. Seven has yet 
to receive any kind of response from you, in spite of your promise of a response; this is the 
last time I shall ask in such  polite terms.

Irrespective to what you may make of her case and I know it is a complex, I would have 
thought that an update position statement is not too much to ask of you, especially given your 
fine sounding rhetoric exclaimed in my presence before an audience at the Greystones pub 
back in February. Leaving all my other requests aside for just one moment, surely you can do 
the decent thing and keep your word on this one relatively small thing.

Best Regards

Tony Farrell


